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workers’ college and a children's 
palace. The course is co­
sponsored by Dalhousie and the 
Beijing Foreign Studies Univer­
sity in Beijing where the final 
week of the trip will be spent liv­
ing on the university campus. 
Rural China is also on the agenda 
and the Dal students will get the 
chance to help some Chinese peo­
ple improve their English.

Preparatory classes will beheld 
in March and April before the 
actual trip in May and the dead­
line for application to the course 
is November 1. The course is 
open to any students in Educa­
tion, International Studies or 
Arts and Science and also to non­
credit students.

Education course 
offered in China

Spread the Word
Weekly meeting for the Dalhousie Gazette 
3rd Floor, Dalhousie SUB 
Mondays 5:30 p.m.
No experience necessary

"In order to get an understand­
ing of the education system, you 
first need an understanding of the 
country as a whole," says Gam- 
berg. "During the 3h week trip 

will be doing quite a wide 
sweep of the country so the stu­
dents will get an idea of the diver­
sity of China."

Besides the "tourist stuff", 
Gamberg says they will visit 
schools from kindergarten to uni­
versities as well as the Chinese

by Ellen Reynolds

See the Great Wall, the moun­
tains of Guilin and the terra-cotta 
soldiers of Xian.

This sounds like a travel bro­
chure, doesn’t it? But it's all part 
of the course description of Edu­
cation in China: A Study Tour, a 
half-credit course offered for the first 
time this year through Dalhous- 
ies School of Education. 15 
to 20 students with the interest 
(and the money to cover travel 
costs) will be travelling to China 
to experience first hand Chinese 
culture and the Chinese educa­
tion system.

The course is being organized 
by Ruth Gamberg, associate pro­
fessor of Education and author of 
Red and Expert: Education in the 
People’s Republic of China. 
Gamberg, who has lived and 
taught in China for two years, got 
the idea for the course from a 
graduate student. She says it will 
be an introduction to Chinese 
society with a focus on the educa­
tional system.

BIORESOURCES NEEDS

ALL BLOOD TYPES
we

Especially Rh negatives are needed for 
clinical studies and special plasma 
donor programs.
Phone or visit for complete information 
and testing. Campus briefs

End User Search service forThe Killam Library offers an 
Dalhousie students, faculty, and staff to do their own online database 
searching for bibliographic and/or factual information. 
Computerized searching often provides a faster means of finding 
bibliographic citations than searching printed indexes, particularly 
for obscure, multidisciplinary, or comprehensive research projects. 
This service is made possible through the generosity of the Dalhousie 
Arts Society which donated the microcomputer workstation.

In order to take full advantage of reduced rates during non-peak 
hours, End User Searching is currently available by apoointment 
only during the following hours: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 
from 7-9:00 pm and Saturday from 2-4:00 pm.

Before the actual search session you must arrange for a 
consultation with a Librarian in order to choose a database, 
formulate the strategy, and familiarize yourself with the system 
commands. See the Secretary in the Information Services Office to

1200 Tower Road, Suite 102 
Tower Rd. & South St. 
Halifax, N.S.
Phone: 422-9371

All Donors Will Be Compensated For Their Time.

UIRê make a consultation appointment.

A co-operative effort between the Dalhousieadministation and the 
Dalhousie Student Union will see the Arts and Administration 
building finally become accessible to the physically challenged. A 

elevator has been installed at a cost of $130,000 of which the
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student union contributed $100.000 from its Capital Campaign fund. 
The new lift features braille buttons and a control panel positioned at
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wheelchair height.
A ribbon cutting ceremony will take place Monday, September 19 

at 12:30. On hand will be DSU President Juanita Montalvo, 
Dalhousie President Dr. Howard Clark, Dave Shannon, president of 
the Dalhousie Advocates of the Physically Challenged, and Bill Lord, 
Director of Physical Plant and Planning.
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Wednesday Nights 
Students AdmittedAt Granada, we’re offering special student rates on a wide assortment 

of top-quality home entertainment products. We’ll give you our low 12-month 
rate for a special 8-month term so you can enjoy a colour TV for as 

little as $15.95 a month. Or rent a full-function VCR for $17.95 a month. And, 
to top it off, our in-home Granadacover service is yours at no extra charge. 
Just clip this ad and take it to your nearest Granada Home Entertainment 

Centre today for the complete picture. But hurry, offer expires September 30th. 
After all, if you don’t have a TV, where will you do all your studying?

FREE
Specials All Night

PAUL JONES 
COUNTING ZERO 

Next Week — Long John Baldry

MISTY MOON HOT-LINE 454-6666
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